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NRC ACTIVATES ITS EMERGENCY RESPONSE CENTER DUE TO AN ALERT AT 

DUANE ARNOLD NUCLEAR POWER PLANT 
 

 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has activated its Emergency Response Center 

at the Region 3 office in Lisle, Ill., to monitor an Alert that was declared at the Duane Arnold 
nuclear power plant at 2:08 p.m. CDT. The plant is located about eight miles northwest from 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa.  
 

The plant operator, NextEra Energy Duane Arnold, declared an alert due to a truck 
catching fire as it was making a delivery to the plant. The fire is in the vicinity of safety related 
equipment in the utility’s pump house but is outside the plant protected area. No plant safety 
related equipment has been affected by the fire and the plant continues to operate at 100 percent 
power. There is no impact to public health. 

 
The utility has reported that the truck driver has been transported to a local hospital with 

minor injuries.  The offsite fire brigade has responded to the site. The fire continues to burn.   
 

An alert is the second lowest of four emergency levels for a nuclear power plant and 
represents degradation in plant safety.   
 
 The NRC has two resident inspectors on-site who are currently responding to the event 
and in constant communication with Region 3 Emergency Response Center. The agency’s 
primary concern right now is to make sure the public is protected and that the plant operator is 
taking appropriate actions to address the issue. As is part of its normal protocol, the NRC is in 
contact with the utility.   
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